
 

 

 

 

22nd January 2020 

 

Thank you to all the parents who have shown support for us over the last week and for the kind messages 

for Mrs Close’s family. We will pass these on to them. 

It is a difficult time and the staff are doing their best to make sure school runs as efficiently as normal. We 

appreciate your continued support at this time. 

 

The funeral will be for family, friends and colleagues but the family appreciate all the messages of support 

from parents. They have asked that the school work with them to set up a memorial in Mrs Close’s honour. 

Once we are able we will share the ideas and what we decide with parents. 

 

To enable the staff to pay their respects and say goodbye to their much loved colleague we will be shutting 

school at 12pm on Thursday 6th February. We apologise for the inconvenience but are sure you appreciate 

what a difficult time this is for school.    

 

 
 
Important Dates  
Friday 14th February 2020   School Closes for Half Term at 3.20pm  
Monday 24th February 2020  School Re Opens at 8.30am  
Friday 13th March 2020  Training Day- No children in school 
Friday 3rd April 2020   School Closes for Half Term at 3.20pm  
Monday 20th April 2020  School Re Opens at 8.30am  
Friday 8th May 2020   May Bank Holiday School Closed 
Friday 22nd May 2020   School Closes for Half Term at 3.20pm  
Monday 1st June 2020    School Re opens at 8.30am  
Friday 12th June 2020   Training Day- No Children in School  
Friday 17th July 2020   School Closes for Summer Holidays at 3.20pm 
Monday 20th July 2020  Training Day – No Children in School  
Monday 7th September 2020   School Re Opens at 8.30am  
 
 
Please note on Friday 3rd April 2020 and Friday 17th July 2020 After School Club will be closing at 5pm. 
Please ensure you make suitable arrangements on these days. Thank you.  
 

 

 


